
Dear Newton Resident,

Newtonians are all for reducing our greenhouse gas footprint, saving money and making our homes more 
comfortable. 

In Newton, 59% of the City’s greenhouse gas emissions come from residential buildings and passenger 
vehicles.  That’s why the City of Newton has partnered with Eversource and National Grid to o�er you 
expertise and financial incentives to help us reduce our greenhouse gas emissions, lower our utility 
bills, improve our indoor air quality, and better control the temperature of our homes. This is a 
win-win-win-win!

A useful step toward creating a cost-e�cient, comfortable, and climate-conscious home is to get a safe 
no-cost virtual Home Energy Assessment from Eversource and National Grid, sponsors of Mass Save®. 
This comprehensive energy assessment will evaluate your heating, cooling, insulation, and more to help 
you better understand your current energy use. You may receive no-cost energy-saving devices such as 
low-flow showerheads and programmable thermostats.

You will also receive a customized report with information about further actions you can take and the 
Mass Save financial incentives available to make those actions easy and a�ordable. After your Home 
Energy Assessment, you’ll also be eligible for incentives such as at least 75% o� approved insulation 
upgrades, 0% financing for insulation, and heating, cooling, and hot water equipment. The City of 
Newton encourages everyone to take the next steps and make the following investments in their homes to 
“use less and green the rest”:

• Insulate to the Max

• Update Heating & Cooling

• Electrify Your Ride

• Go Solar

Go to the City’s Take Action webpage at tinyurl.com/actions-you-can-take to learn more about these 
four actions or schedule your no-cost virtual Home Energy Assessment today by calling 1-866-527-SAVE. 

Sincerely,

Ruthanne Fuller, Mayor
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Eversource and National Grid are proud sponsors of

https://www.newtonma.gov/government/sustainability-and-climate/actions-you-can-take



